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July 30, 2019 
 
 
ATT: Department of Planning and Development Review 
 
RE: Application report for 3119 Grayland Ave. BLDR-020205-2017 
 
During construction on this property the buyers of the property contracted Pla-mor pools to install an 
inground pool in the rear of the lot. BLDR-049738-2019. The pool location encroaches into a rear 5’ 
set back along the 195-downtown expressway by approximately 11” as shown on the as built survey 
attached with this application package. We are requesting the land use permit to validate this 
encroachment as the pool and pool surround are now finished and this issue was not discovered until 
the as built survey was completed.  
 
 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
 
 
Luke Carson 
Carson Homes, LLC 
(804) 536-8060 
 
 


